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Registrars,
 
An updated REG-33 form is now available on the OVSR website. The
updated form allows fields that were previously locked, such as parents’
date of birth, to be filled with text such as “unknown” or “not applicable.”
This updated form has also replaced the fields for first, middle, and last
name with one field – Name of Child. A REG-33b with a Parent/Parent
option is also available on the website.
 
Please be advised the password for the Reg-33 series of forms has
changed. The password is now, “NJOVSR”.
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